Georgia Powsr Company

Post Otfce Box 4545

Atlanta, Georgia 30302

Telephone 404 522-6060) v

Southern Company Services, Inc
Post Othce Box 2625
Birmingham, Alsbama 35202
Tewohone 205 B7O-601

March 11,

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Region Il = Suite 3100

101 Marietta Street

Atlanta, GA 30303

Attention: Mr, C. E. Murphy

Gentlemen:
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REFERENCE :
RIl: CRM
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50-425/80-1

File: X7BGlO
Log: GM-580

The inspection report transmitted by your letter of February 21, 1980
has been reviewed by the Georgia Power Company., It contains no information
which is believed to be proprietary and may be placed in the NRC's public

document rooms,

Very truly yours,

Gty

Doug Dutton
Project General Manager
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